

Hall Road, Leckhampton, Cheltenham Gloucestershire GL53 0HP

Tel: 01242 524062 Fax: 01242 524067

Email: admin@leckhampton.gloucs.sch.uk

Headteacher:

Miss S J Porter B Ed (Hons) NPQH www.leckhampton.gloucs.sch.uk

Reception, Year 1 & 2 Cricket Club

Delivered by Gloucestershire Cricket Foundation

16th April 2024

Dear Parents,

Gloucestershire

Cricket Foundation

This summer we have been lucky enough to secure the services of two Gloucestershire Cricket Foundation coaches to deliver a 6 week cricket club at Leckhampton Primary School. This is a new venture for the school.

The club will run during Summer Term 2, with the dates of sessions being:

- Wednesday 5th June
- Wednesday 12th June
- Wednesday 19th June
- Wednesday 26th June
- Wednesday 3rd July
- Wednesday 10th July

The club will run from 3.15pm to 4.15pm and will take place on the main school field. Children being collected at the end of the club will be released from the children's entrance (Hall Road). Any children attending After-School Club will be taken there by the coaches at 4.15pm.

All equipment will be provided, but children will need to wear clothing that is appropriate for physical activity and be appropriately prepared for the weather (e.g. sun hat, sun cream, drink etc...). If the weather forecast suggests that it would not be safe for the club to continue then the club will be cancelled by no later than 1pm.

As this is a new venture for the school, and on occasions some clubs have not always been fully subscribed, we kindly ask parents to complete a short expression of interest form. This will help us and the provider to gauge whether the club is viable.

Please complete this form (https://forms.office.com/e/f6BPhfTydE) by no later than **Friday 26**th **April – thank you.**

Please note: There are a maximum of 40 spaces available. This number is set by the club provider. Therefore, if oversubscribed, places will be allocated via a blind ballot. The school will contact everyone that applies for a space at the club to inform them if they have a space, or not by no later than Friday 3rd May 2024. **The parents of the children successful in gaining a space will be required to pay £12, via ParentPay, by no later than Friday 10th May 2024**.

Kind regards Mr Simpson